
Your Community Impact Statement has been successfully submitted to City Council and
Committees. 

If you have questions and/or concerns, please contact the Department of Neighborhood
Empowerment at NCSupport@lacity.org. 

This is an automated response, please do not reply to this email. 

Contact Information 
Neighborhood Council: East Hollywood Neighborhood Council (EHNC) 
Name: Jillian Schultz 
Phone Number: (847) 828-4828 
Email: jillianschultz@easthollywood.net 
The Board approved this CIS by a vote of: Yea(11) Nay(3) Abstain(0) Ineligible(0) Recusal(0) 
Date of NC Board Action: 4/19/2021 
Type of NC Board Action: For 

Impact Information
Date: 04/21/2021 
Update to a Previous Input: No 
Directed To: City Council and Committees 
Council File Number: 20-0147-S27 
Agenda Date: 
Item Number: 
Summary: The East Hollywood Neighborhood Council supports Councilmember Raman's updated
motion on Council File 20-0147-S27. City Council legalized street vending in 2018 and our local
street vendors are a vibrant part of our local neighborhood character. We must allow vendors to
resume their work by lifting the prohibition that was imposed in March 2021. Street vending is
categorically safer than indoor or even seated outdoor dining when it comes to COVID-19
transmission and there is no reason there should be any barrier for street vendors to operate, given
how many undocumented communities in LA hit hardest by COVID (while not being able to receive
stimulus grants) rely on income brought in through vending. The East Hollywood Neighborhood
Council stands in solidarity with our local street vendors, and we seek to support them through the
support of the passage of this Council File. 
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Community Impact Statement
CF 20-0147-S27 / Street Vendor Support

April 19th, 2021

Dear Councilmembers,

The East Hollywood Neighborhood Council supports Councilmember Raman's updated motion
on Council File 20-0147-S27. City Council legalized street vending in 2018 and our local street
vendors are a vibrant part of our local neighborhood character. We must allow vendors to
resume their work by lifting the prohibition that was imposed in March 2021. Street vending is
categorically safer than indoor or even seated outdoor dining when it comes to COVID-19
transmission and there is no reason there should be any barrier for street vendors to operate,
given how many undocumented communities in LA hit hardest by COVID (while not being
able to receive stimulus grants) rely on income brought in through vending. The East
Hollywood Neighborhood Council stands in solidarity with our local street vendors, and we
seek to support them through the support of the passage of this Council File.

Signed,

Ninoska Suarez, President
East Hollywood Neighborhood Council
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